
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we have the pleasure of informing you that 
The 16th Asian-Oceanian International Congress on Skull Base Surgery, in 
conjunction with the 28th Annual Meeting of the Indonesian Neurosurgical Society 
(INS) and the 3rd Asian Congress of Neurosurgical Nurses, to be held on June 6th 
– 9th, 2024 at International Convention Exhibition (ICE) BSD, Tangerang City, 
Banten and Faculty of Medicine, Pelita Harapan University, Karawaci, Tangerang 
City

The theme chosen is “Strengthening Regional and Global Neurosurgery Network.”

On June 6th, 2024, a workshop will be held at the Faculty of Medicine, Pelita 
Harapan University, Karawaci, Tangerang, featuring seven simultaneous 
Workshops:
1. Neuro Imaging Workshop
2. Endovascular Workshop
3. Underwater Breathing Course
4. Endoscopic Spine Surgery (Cadaveric)
5. Skull Base (Cadaveric)
6. Pain Level 3: C-arm & USG
7. Peripheral Nerve

Ms. Ririen: +62 811-1609-822
ins-aosbs@pharma-pro.com

Komplek Perkantoran Duta Merlin C. 35-38,
Jl. Gajah Mada 3-5 Jakarta 10130, Indonesia

SECRETARIAT

The main congress will extend over three days, from June 7th to 9th, 2024, at the 
Indonesia Convention Exhibition (ICE) BSD City, Tangerang. The program will 
include a Plenary Lecture and a Satellite Symposium featuring 56 International 
Faculties and 84 Local Faculties.

Participants can look forward to gaining insights into the latest advancements, 
engaging in hands-on learning experiences, and networking with professionals 
from the region. The congress aims to foster collaboration, facilitate knowledge 
exchange, and elevate neurosurgical standards. The diverse range of activities 
includes keynote speeches, free paper sessions, and networking opportunities to 
provide a vibrant learning environment.

Early bird registration is available until March 1st, allowing attendees to secure their spots at this groundbreaking event. For more 
information and registration, please visit the official website www.aosbs-ins2024.org. We also invite our fellow neurosurgeons and 
residents to submit scientific papers and join the free paper competition. Upload your abstract at the congress at 
https://aosbs-ins2024.org/submission/#submission before March 29th, 2024

Don't miss the opportunity to be part of The 16th Asian-Oceanian International Congress on Skull Base Surgery, in conjunction with the 
28th Annual Meeting of the Indonesian Neurosurgical Society (INS) and the 3rd Asian Congress of Neurosurgical Nurses  unparalleled 
gathering that promises to shape the future of neurosurgical practices.

See you at ICE BSD City, Tangerang, Indonesia.


